

Saturday, January 24, 2015 4:30 p.m. Eugene Huppe Sunday, January 25, 2015

7:30 a.m. Anastasia Jakobowski (16th anniversary) by her family

9:30 a.m. Andrew Langlois

by his sister Pauline and family

11:00 a.m. Joseph Sefcik (7th anniversary)

by Sophie Sefcik

Monday, January 26, 2015

7:45 a.m. Alice Flynn

**Tuesday,** January 27, 2015 7:45 a.m. Gert Beaulieu

by her daughter Judy

Wednesday, January 28, 2015
7:45 a.m.. Bob McGinnis

by Dick & Claire Selinga

Thursday, January 29, 2015

7:45 a.m. Jack Flynn

Friday, January 30, 2015

7:45 a.m. Carrie Flynn
Saturday, January 31, 2015

4:30 p.m. John Furey by Patricia Murray

Sunday, February 1, 2015

7:30 a.m. Daniel Jakobowski (16th

anniversary) by family

9:30 a.m. Alyre LeBlanc

by Dick & Claire Selinga

11:00 a.m. Betty Flynn

## Readings for the Week of January 25, 2015

Sunday: Jon 3:1-5, 10/1 Cor 7:29-31/Mk 1:14-20 Monday: 2 Tm 1:1-8 or Ti 1:1-5/Mk 3:22-30

Tuesday: Heb 10:1-10/Mk 3:31-35
Wednesday: Heb 10:11-18/Mk 4:1-20
Thursday: Heb 10:19-25/Mk 4:21-25
Friday: Heb 10:32-39/Mk 4:26-34
Saturday: Heb 11:1-2, 8-19/Mk 4:35-41

Next Sunday: Dt 18:15-20/1 Cor 7:32-35/Mk 1:21-28

The second collection this weekend supports 2015 *Catholic High Schools.* Next weekend the second collection is the monthly offering.

#### Calendar

1/26 7:00 p.m. Legion of Mary– Gathering Space

2/1 11:00 Mass Choir

The sanctuary candle will burn this week in memory of:

#### Anastasia Jakobowski

This is a venerable tradition and we ask you to keep her in your prayers.

#### From the Human Needs Committee

Remember pick up for Butter Braids & Classic Breaks Cookies will be *Thursday, February 5th* at the church between 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. All orders not picked up during that time will be donated to a soup kitchen. If you have any questions, Alice Crozier 860--673--4282.

# Social Justice is.....

a quest to advance the Doctrine of the Church: "Our Love for Neighbor as the Love for God." You are invited to help the **Social Justice team** select activities that most interest you to further serve this cause. Among the things we are considering are: a Social Justice Book Club and the establishment of a Fair Trade Shop. We'll meet on **February 9th at 7:00 pm in the Hospitality Room.** Please give us a call; we'll save a seat for you. Clara 860-673-0756, Pat 860-673-3435, Sharon 860-673-2487.

## St. Mary Men's Retreat

Just a reminder that St. Mary Men's retreat starts on Friday, Feb. 20th and it would be great to have you there. Treat yourself to a retreat and join the other men going. Posters in Gathering Space and additional info at HolyFamilyRetreat.org You'll not regret attending.

## Haiti Fund-Raiser at Flatbread

Come join us on:

Tuesday, January 27th from 5-9 PM for an evening of fun, fellowship and food!

Flatbread Restaurant in Canton, Ct

A portion of the price of each pizza purchased (including take-out) will be given to the Haiti ministry feeding program at St. Therese School in Haiti. Enter drawings for gift baskets--all proceeds to go to the feeding program. COME, EAT and HELP our Haitian friends eat too!!!

#### **GREAT NEWS!!**

A Children's Ministry will begin here in our parish shortly. As part of this new and exciting ministry, interested parents and others have begun meeting to plan and organize a *Children's Worship*—to be offered in the Gathering Space during the celebration of the 9:30 a.m. Sunday mass each week. Children will be offered the opportunity to learn about their Catholic faith in an environment that is appropriate for their age. They will follow the structure of a typical Mass but will also include games and activities that bring the Mass to life for them. This separate worship will be for children ages 3-6. If you are interested in teaching the children please contact us. We are hoping for enough volunteers that the commitment would only be monthly for each teacher. Also, please contact us if you would like to join our team. You can contact Danielle Frissora at 860-508-7188 or dfrissora@gmail.com. Be on the look out for more information. Thank you for your interest.

## **END HUNGER—Farmington Valley**

was a success with your involvement, support, and generosity! The goal of 25,000 meals was surpassed—enough was donated to make **32,184 meals** (or 149 cases). It was distributed to food pantries of our parish community: Avon, Burlington, Canton, Farmington, and Gifts of Love, as well as The Fresh Place in Hartford. 200+volunteers, and over 20 groups **St. Mary's effort and willing to serve others shined!** See you next year.

Please return Mason Jars if you bought a dried soup mix (bin in Gathering Space). Jar donations appreciated for Youth Group's next project to raise funds for Relay for Life May 16. Contact Joanne Fishman joannefishman@comcast.net with questions.



St. Mary parish family welcomes through the sacrament of baptism:

Evan Thomas Archer Mackenzie Autumn Motschmann Abigail Marie Ryan

#### Keep Us Informed

Please let us know if you have an address change. Many of you let us know you've moved by updating your address on your weekly envelopes. This is a great way to alert us and keep our census current. Thank you!

# The Archdiocesan Office of Diaconate Formation

is now preparing to admit a new class of candidates for the Diaconate in the fall of 2015. Any Catholic man between the ages of 35 and 60 who may be interested in the Diaconate is encouraged to speak to his pastor. Two inquiry sessions will be held at St. Thomas Seminary in Bloomfield on Sunday, March 8 and Sunday, March 22 from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. Both sessions must be attended and spouses must also attend. Please call the office at 860 242-5573 no later than March 2 in order to preregister.

## A Pre-Baptism class

for those who have not previously attended, will be held on February 19 at 7:00 p.m.in the Hart House. Please call the rectory to register. The next class will be held in April 2015.

The Office for Black Catholic Ministries invites you to attend a special Archdiocesan Mass celebrating Black History Month. Celebrate the rich history of worship and praise with soulful gospel music, drummers, and liturgical dancers; guaranteed to lift your spirits. February 8 at 2:00 p.m. St. Mary Church, 1588 Main Street, East Hartford with the Ghanaian Catholic Community Rev. John Kyere, Ghanaian Apostolate, Bishop Christie Macaluso Principal Celebrant

### Gift Bearers

Please let the ushers know at least 15 minutes prior to Mass if you would like to bring up the offertory gifts if you have requested the Mass intention that day. Thank you.

#### Request for Tax Information

If you require a "Statement of Contributions" for 2014, please complete and return this form to the rectory. Forms may be mailed or placed in the weekly collection. E-mails requests are acceptable and may be sent to: rectory@stmary-unionville.org. Telephone *or expedited requests will not be accepted.* Please plan accordingly. Statements will be sent via regular mail daily. Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Name	 	 	
Address	 	 	<del> </del>